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30TH June 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
Wheatfields Primary School will be closing on Friday 17th July to all pupils for the summer holidays. 
 
We are very pleased to be able to offer Kids Club which will be open Monday 3rd August and run to Friday 28th 
August.  Parents will be charged for using this service.  Please refer to the booking form. 
 
To adhere to Government guidelines, we can have a maximum of 15 pupils attending each day.  The places will be 
offered to keyworker families in the first instance, then if there are any spaces available parents will be informed.  
 
Please contact Mrs Urquhart using the admin@wheatfields.cambs.sch.uk address and return a completed form 
(attached) by Wednesday 8th July.  
 
Kind regards, 
   

 
 

Theresa Thornton 

Headteacher 
www.wheatfields.cambs.sch.uk 

Phone:  01480 466919 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Wheatfields Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young 
people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. 
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